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Friday 6th January 2017 

STAMPS 

We are still collecting used stamps for Cry Southwest, Could we 
ask you to put them in the box in the foyer, thank you. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT WEEK 

As you know after school clubs begin next week.  Unfortunately due 
to staff training we have to swap a couple of the clubs: Choir will be 
on Thursday afternoon and Archery will be on Tuesday afternoon for 
next week only.  There are still places available for football, choir and 
extra maths.  Can we remind those who will be attending cookery 
club that there is a charge of £5 and to please bring a tub to take 
their cooking home in, thank you. 

NURSERY OPENING 

The new nursery opened on Wednesday with 16 children currently on roll.  We are accepting applications for children 
aged 2-4, please ask at the office for further information. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents who donated items to the nursery, we have been given some  
really beautiful toys, books and dressing up clothes which we are sure the children will enjoy using.  Thanks also to      
parents who donated money, this has enabled us to buy a camera for the nursery for them to record the children’s 

achievements for their Learning Journals. 
Work will begin on improving the outside area of the nursery in 2 weeks’ time, this will give the children a bigger area to 

play in and explore the outdoors.  
 Toddler group will continue to run in the school hall on Monday mornings from 9.30-11.30am, 50p per family. 

SCHOOL PANTO TRIP 

We are looking forward to our trip to the theatre next Friday. 
You should have received a letter yesterday with information, if 

you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

ST NEOT NURSERY NEWS 

We would like to welcome all the children and their families to St Neot Nursery.  Our theme this term is ‘Percy the Park 
Keeper’.  We will be focusing each week on a different character from the stories, starting next week with badgers.  Show 

and tell days will be Tuesdays and Fridays, please feel free to bring in theme related items only. 

OUTDOOR CLOTHES 

Could we remind you to please send your child to school with weather appropriate clothing for outdoor play, this includes coats, hats 
and gloves (all named please) but not scarves, thank you. 
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